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EXT - HOUSE - NIGHT

A small house on an island has its lights on. Around it in 
the far we see similar houses. The night is oddly dark, the 
stars are oddly bright and the lake somehow has a glow to it.

INT - HOUSE - NIGHT

Inside this house, a kid is playing in the bed, he is dressed 
with fishing cloths, he uses the sheets to make waves and a 
big bowl as a small ship. He is playing inside this bowl, 
waving his broom from side to side as if trying to fish 
something. The big broom gets stuck into the sheets and by 
pulling it he falls to the ground. He rolls for a bit but 
gets up with a posture to do it again. Suddenly a hand stops 
his head. His father signals him to get some bait for the 
fishing. It's the first time he is going to fish with his 
father, a juvenile over-excitement appears on the kid's face 
while he rushes outside.

EXT - GARDEN - NIGHT

We exit the house and return to this vast space filled with 
emptiness yet still undoubtedly beautiful it doesn't look 
like it is on earth. The kid leans in front of a star-flower, 
as soon as he goes to pick it he sees a bigger one to a 
slight distance, he decides to go reach for that flower but 
again an even brighter one appears in front of him. He looks 
confused but determined.

INT - HOUSE - NIGHT

The father exits the house and sees the kid coming with a 
bucket full of stars, the dad is surprised at the number of 
stars he brought. He commands He then turns towards his 
garden. The kid picked all the flowers and the garden is now 
without any brightness and looking dark and empty. He gets 
annoyed but understands that it's only an overexcitement of 
the kid due to his first-day fishing.

EXT- PIER - NIGHT

The father is standing in front of the pier handling the 
ropes to release his boat. His son arrives with his sleeves 
hanging over his hands as he was the whole morning. The 
father approaches and adjusts his sleeves. He looks proud at 
his son, slightly worried though.

EXT - LAKE - NIGHT

The kid is sitting behind, every view, every detail, excites
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him. His father slowly rows through as the reflection of the 
stars gets distorted by the waves of the boat.

EXT - LAKE - FISHING SPOT

The father stops the boat and looks down through the lake. We 
see some clouds under the lake and under them an image of 
what looks like a village. The father looks satisfied with 
the spot and points out for the kid to look at him. He grabs 
one of the starflowers and puts it on his fishing hook as 
bait, he stands up and we see him in the middle of the lake 
waving the fishing rod with the stars over the boat, the kid 
looks amazed. The father waves a third time and sparks start 
to appear following the trail of his movement, suddenly he 
throws it over the water.

EXT - VILLAGE - NIGHT

A POV from the village shows the sky and a shooting star 
starts appearing.

EXT - LAKE - FISHING SPOT

The father then sits down for a couple of seconds, the kid 
rushes to look under it and sees a bright light rushing up to 
the bait. pulls it out The father than with his eyes closed 
fishes off the water this bright light on his hook. He asks 
the kid to get the jar. The kid opens the jar while the 
father puts this bright light inside of it. The kid holds it 
in front of his face amazed by what he is looking at. Inside 
the jar, the smoke shifts in beautiful patterns. The boy 
leaves the jar next to him and takes his fishing rod. He 
stands up in the same position as his father, makes a very 
concentrated face while the father is sitting next to him 
looking at him with a slight smile. The kid tries waving the 
rod and after the third wave, in a clumsily way throws the 
bait into the water.

EXT - VILLAGE - NIGHT

A POV of the same sky but this time no shooting stars appear.

EXT - LAKE - FISHING SPOT

The father makes a small laugh and puts his hand over the 
head of the kid in a playful gentle way. He then slowly puts 
the kid back on his spot and signals him to hold the jar with 
the wish he had caught before. They make their way back home.
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EXT - HOME - NIGHT

The kid is still holding the jar while walking at the pier. 
He then noticed that the brightness of the wish inside the 
jar is getting weaker. The energy that was before floating in 
smoke is now starting to settle into a more liquid form. The 
Boy knows something is wrong, he looks very worried. He puts 
the jar on the ground and rushes to the lake, trying to save 
the wish. The father then shouts for the kid to stop. The kid 
is confused. The dad then takes the jar and the kid's hand 
and brings him next to the house, gently but firmly.

EXT - HOME - ENERGY PLACE

The father then puts the jar that is already liquified and 
without any brightness, over what seems to be a cooker that 
makes the liquid inside boil. The kid is terrified. The dad 
then points to what the boiling brings, and we follow the 
smoke coming out of the jar going to some complex but 
fascinating machinery. We pan off and see the lights next to 
the house getting a bit brighter. The wish is used as an 
energy source for their house.

EXT - PIER - NIGHT

It's the next day but this time the kid is not very excited 
to go fishing with his father. Before entering the boat the 
father once again adjusts the sleeves of the kid's jacket. He 
puts his hands over the kid's head playfully but this time 
the kid doesn't react with excitement. He doesn't want to see 
another beautiful wish killed.

EXT - LAKE - NIGHT

They reach the spot over the village, the father gives the 
fishing rod to the kid. The kid stands up and makes the 
movement as the father looks at him. The kid finally creates 
a small shooting star. The boy closes his eyes.

INT - VILLAGE/HOUSE - NIGHT

We are inside a house, a father is sitting on a chair, while 
his kid is looking through the window worried when she sees a 
shooting star, she closes her eyes to make a wish, we match 
cut from her face to the kid fishing in the sky as he opens 
his eyes.

EXT - LAKE - NIGHT

The kid is holding the rod with a scared and broken face, he 
just saw who made the wish, he felt the wish in the rod, he
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can't believe the wishes come from people like him, or in 
this case, a kid wishing for her father to get better, the 
rod slowly is pulling him inside the water, he doesn't have 
the strength to pull it out or even the will. The father 
holds him and with a lot of effort they take this massive 
wish inside the boat, it's bright and sparkling everywhere.

The father asks for the big jar. With a lot of effort, they 
manage to put this huge wish inside the jar. The kid is in 
shock with the brightness of the wish, but also about what he 
just saw. The father seems to be happy with the success of 
his kid. They slowly go back home.

EXT - HOME - NIGHT

The wish is still alive brighter than ever, the father takes 
the jar home and puts it in a corner with a blanket over it, 
he needs to wait until is liquid.

INT - HOME - NIGHT

The kid lays in his bed, but he can't fall asleep. The light 
of the wish is still reflecting on the kid's face. He 
suddenly gets out of bed quietly.

EXT - HOME - PIER

The kid is with the wish in his hand and he adjusts the 
sleeves himself. He is ready to take that wish back.

EXT - LAKE - NIGHT

He paddles to the spot he fished the wish looks down at the 
lake and sees the city with some clouds covering it.

He takes the wish out and jumps into the water.

EXT - WATER - NIGHT

We see the kid diving inside the water and the wish getting 
brighter and brighter.

EXT - WATER - NIGHT

The kid then reaches the bottom of the lake, and with a lot 
of courage pushes the wish down to earth. Only his hand is 
seen out of the water from the sky pushing a wish that has 
turned itself into pure light. An arura Borealis is created 
making the sky bright and colorful.



                                                          5. 

Created using Celtx                                          

INT - HOME - NIGHT

The father wakes up with something bright coming out of the 
window, he rushes outside when he noticed the kid is not with 
him.

He then stands on the pier looking at the color in the lake 
in front of him in astonishment.

EXT - VILLAGE - NIGHT

In the same house, we were in before, we see the kid looking 
at the Aurora Borealis still with a worried face, suddenly in 
the window, her sick father approaches, surprising him. They 
both hug and look at the sky.

EXT - VILLAGE - NIGHT

We have a POV of the house in the village of this beautiful 
Aurora Borealis. The colors are still dancing in the sky.

A wish became true.

END.


